
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 4:08:08 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 1, 2019 8:59 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-02-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Ved Sharma

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
When the energy market has low prices, this application to raise price for consumers seems unwarranted. While the
consumers are grappling with loss of jobs, higher cost of living, additional costs due to weaker dollar, the energy
companies are relentlessly working to increase their profits and dividends. This is a very irresponsible action as far
as people are concerned. Canadians own their natural resources and we can not allow energy companies to have a
free hand in profit making at will. Energy is not a commodity they have invented or made that they can choose the
price. It is Canadians asset that they have agreed to distribute at a reasonable cost an reasonable profit. They need to
cut down on their irresponsible costs, high perks and make the business more efficient instead of choosing the easy
path of reaching into our pockets at will. This is stealing from us. So, it is unacceptable.
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